
                                             November 3, 2007                                        

       Dear NCFBC Member,    
     
                This is a reminder that your dues for membership in the Northern California 
French Bulldog Club for 2008 are now due. Just a reminder; the Individual and Family 
Memberships have voting privileges. Individual Memberships have one [1] vote, Family 
Memberships have two [2] votes. However, if you elect to have a voting membership 
please be advised that you are expected to attend four [4] club meetings throughout 
the year. We also have a Junior Membership available for persons over the age of 8 
years and under 18 years. This membership does not require annual dues payments but 
does require a membership application to be submitted in the name of the Junior who 
is applying. The Junior Membership does not carry voting privileges.  We always 
appreciate our members taking an active interest in club matters so your participation 
is encouraged regardless of the type of membership you do choose. And we welcome 
any ideas you might have for club events.

         Because the current dues were the original amount as set forth when the club 
was initiated, they no longer covered the cost of printing and mailing the club 
newsletter let alone other notifications that are sent throughout the year.  The Board 
of Directors voted to present to the general membership, for their consideration, the 
suggestion there be a dues increase. This was done at the last club meeting on 
October 21st and the membership voted unanimously to raise the dues for individual 
memberships to $20, Associate Memberships will be $20 and family memberships will 
be $25. Junior Memberships will remain at no cost. This increase will begin with the 
dues for 2008 and is reflected in this letter. We sincerely hope you understand that 
given the increase in postage alone this was a necessary decision. 

         Please take a moment and fill out any changes to your contact information on 
the enclosed form and return it with your remittance. I have enclosed a self-
addressed envelope for your convenience. Or go to the club website at: www.ncfbc.com
and renew your membership for 2008 there.

       Please send in your membership dues by December 31, 2007 to avoid membership     
cancellation. For club information go to www.ncfbc.com. 
                     
         Best Regards,  

             Kathy O’Dea
           Kathy O’Dea, NCFBC Secretary

Northern California French Bulldog Club



              Please select the type of membership you prefer and
          return this portion along with your remittance.    
                Please make checks payable to NCFBC or you can submit your dues     
           payment and update your contact information through the club website at:   
                                                     www.ncfbc.com

                                
                                         Type of Membership for 2008:

Family:$25 per year  Individual:$20 per year  Associate:$20 per year

               Please print any changes to your membership information
                and return this form by December 31st, 2007.

Member’s Name: ___________________________________________

Address: __________________________________________________

City, State, Zip: ____________________________________________ 

Email: ____________________________________________________

Phone #: _____________________     Cell #: _____________________

If  you would be interested in assisting with any of our club activities please note 
below.

Yes. I would like to help: _______________________________________________

I am interested in: _____________________________________________________

I would be happy to contact people for donations: __________________________

I would like to help organize club events: _________________________________

Kathy O’ Dea, Secretary
735 Collier Drive
San Leandro CA 94577
Phone: 510.357.2712     Email: bomax@sbcglobal.net




